
 
 
24 August 2022  

Email: democraticservicesteam@huttcity.govt.nz 
 
 

 
Update on the Cleanfill – 130 Coast Road, 
Wainuiomata  

Tēnā koutou katoa 

 

We received an email from Gabriel Tupou Chair of the Wainuiomata Community 
Board asking the following; 
 

Old Tip Site 
What is happening with this site?  Has a decision been made on future use?   
 
The response from officers follows: 
 
The old cleanfill located at 130 Coast Road closed in May 2022, and is currently undergoing 
remediation, ie it will be planted with native plant species in line with the site’s remediation 
plan.  

 

Ngā mihi nui, 

Democratic Services Team 

 


